Gentet, Matthias

From: Nicolete Blackett-Ord || NG

Sent: 10 December 2015 17:51

To: Planning

Subject: Application Comment on Planning Application No: 2015/6015/P
FAOQ Jenna Litherland

T have been notified of the above application as it is immediately adjacent and overlooked by our own
property within the Plimsoll Building.

Having examined the plans and artists visuals careful, I think the plans look very exciting and generally
extremely well and creatively designed, however I do feel that inclusion of more horticultural greenery,
particularly within the space between the two Coal Drop sheds, i.e. what will be the atrium of the shopping
area, would greatly enhance and humanise the space. Ideally, T would like to see trees planted here with
some seating beneath so that the hard landscaping will be broken up.

Hard and soft landscaping have been very well designed and executed through out the N1C site and I think
that it would be a great pity if this section of the development lacked the greenery to enhance the retail and
lifestyle experience within the King’s cross area.

Yours

Nicolete Blackett-Ord

S$204 The Plimsoll Building
Handyside Street

King’s Cross

London N1C 4BP



